
 
 
 

MEMBERS’ BULLETIN 
RAIL, TRAM AND BUS UNION (NSW BRANCH) 

 

 

BULLETIN No: 7.24          DATE: 16 August 2024 
 
 
 
 
 

To: ALL RTBU MEMBERS, 
 
 

 

Be in the Ballot for a Christmas Holiday at the RTBU Jervis Bay Holiday Park 
 

A ballot will be held on Friday, 20 September 2024 to decide who will spend the peak Christmas 
holiday period (Saturday, 21 December 2024 to Saturday the 1 February 2025) at our Holiday 
Park at Jervis Bay. 

 

 

Members are advised to submit their ballot forms early to ensure they are in the draw. 

 
Additional nomination forms can be downloaded from our website,  www.rtbuexpress.com.au or by 
contacting the office on (02) 9264 2511 or by email  nswho@rtbu-nsw.asn.au. 

 
Once the draw has been completed you will be contacted and advised of the outcome of the draw. 
If successful, you will need to complete the registration form with the names of the people 
attending the booking and agree to the camp rules. 

 
If we do not receive your confirmation and payment together with the completed registration form 
by 29

 

November 2024, your booking will be automatically cancelled. 
 

Bookings are restricted to financial RTBU members only, on the basis of one unit per member for a 
minimum of one week and a maximum of two weeks from Saturday to Saturday. 

 
Cost is $1,022 per week (including GST). This price is for one cabin which can hold up to a 
maximum of six people. Proof of membership will be required upon arrival. 

 
For more information about the Holiday Park or any questions, please call the RTBU office on (02) 
9264 2511 or email  nswho@rtbu-nsw.asn.au. 

 
 
 

Issued & Authorised By: 

Toby Warnes 

Branch Secretary 
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RTBU HOLIDAY PARK - CHRISTMAS BALLOT NOMINATION FORM 
 
 

(Saturday, 21 December 2024 – Saturday, 1 February 2025) 
 

                                 Ballot Closes by noon, Friday, 20 September 2024 

 
NAME:    

 
ADDRESS:    

 
 
 

 
MOBILE NUMBER:                                                     MEMBERSHIP NUMBER:    

 
EMAIL:    

 
DATE REQUESTED: (in order of preference) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

NUMBER OF ADULTS IN CABIN:    
 
NUMBER OF CHILDREN IN CABIN (under 18):   ______ 
 
Cabin Number Preference: _____________________________________ 

 
Please Note: Booking for Christmas holidays are minimum 1 week to a maximum of 2 weeks 

 
(Book In: Saturday, 2pm and Book Out: Saturday, 10am) 

 
Email:  nswho@rtbu-nsw.asn.au 
Mailing Address:  RTBU, Level 4, 321 Pitt Street, Sydney, NSW 2000 
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